
 

 

WYOCLOUD PLANNING AND BUDGETING     

Good Afternoon, 
 
The Budget Office has been informed that payroll data will not be provided to their office until Friday, February 1st. The Budget Office staff 
will work to get the data loaded and to users by Monday, February 4th.   We fully understand the value of each day during the budget 
process and will adjust the February 15th All Budgets due to the Budget Office deadline to February 22nd at the earliest to give users 
additional time to review and adjust position budgets. If you feel that you will not have adequate time to complete your unit’s budget entry 
please notify the Budget Office. 
 
 
 The FY20 personnel budget will be modeled using the following approved rates: 
 
Faculty                  43.3% 
Staff                      56.1% 
Part-time             3.9% 
 
There is currently a proposal to add categories to the existing rates to better align budget to actual fringe costs in the future.  
These rates are also subject to change depending on a Federal Government review. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

  



The UW Budget Office 

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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